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IN THIS
NEWSLETTER:

GRACE HOUSE GRACE HOUSE CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
XMAS ]“MPER DAY On Wednesday 8th December we supported Grace

House in their Christmas Jumper Day. Grace House

supports children with disabilities and their families
[”-IR'STMAS PARTY across the North East. Grace House provides families
with access to youth groups, family support workers,
job opportunities and projects that families can get
GFFIBE UPENING involved with. Everyone in the office was in the
HﬂURS festive spirit and wore their best Christmas jumper.
If you would like to support Grace House too, visit
the link here

N[]RAHS NURTH http://www.gracehouse.co.uk/commmunity/.

POLE
CHRISTMAS PARTY
TV TR TR Y] @ Ovue to the busy schedules of a few of our employees

we had our annual Christmas party in November. We
CUSTUMERS celebrated the festivities at Central Oven and Shaker
and we had a great time. We especially enjoyed the
cocktail trees and we think the Social+ team might
have to return for business meeting next year!
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Client Testimonial

"I think thatmy business
profile has expanded

massively since my
association with Social+. The
reason being, my website is
first class. How do | know
this? | have customers who
come to the studio and tell me
they love my website.

The content is constantly
changing, the feedback that |
get is that people come to me
because of my website.
Therefore Social+ have been a
very valuable investment for
me."

www.joelaws.co.uk

For any general queries contact
us on 0191 466 1050 or email
info@theunitegroup.co.uk

THE LAMP ROOM

The Lamp Room is a welcoming coffee house and

Bistro restaurant that's situated in a prime location
on Seaham Harbour. The restaurant provides a
range of options on their menus from breakfast to
tapas, surf and turf to Sunday Lunch.

The Unite Group have recently been working with
The Lamp Room by providing network support. We
have replaced their three existing separate
systems with with a single managed system that
runs Guest WiFi, Tills, and Office networks.

These are all backed by Business Broadband, with
4G backup, which unfortunately has already been
used following storm Arwen. We have also installed
a hosted phone system, which for easy call routing
and recording. Guest WiFiis being provided by our
Managed Horizon service.

If you would like to make a reservation at The Lamp
room visit here https://thelamproom.co.uk/online-
booking/.
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NORAH'S NORTH POLE

Norah's North Pole is a non-profit organisation

We would like to thank Eloise for being a
brilliant asset to the Social+ team.
Eloise started her placement with usin
September, for her Digital Marketing

children waking up on Christmas Day without Masters at Northumbria University.
any presents. The organisation is run by a Eloise has managed a number of social
family who were inspired by their late Grandma, media accounts and has provided a
Norah, who lived by the motto 'it's nice to be wealth of knowledge whilst working
nice'. Every year the family would make here. And we are even happier to

Christmas boxes for children who would go announce that Eloise will be joining the
Social+ team permanently on a part

time basis in the New Year whils she
finishes her degree. We can't wait to
see what the future holds for you Eloisel!

based in Sunderland - with the aim of no

without, and they have carried on this tradition
- delivering nearly 14,000 Santa Sacks to
children in the North East over the past 6
years. Seeing the posts on their social media
pages, pulled at the heartstrings of our staff in

the office. We think that this is an amazing "E‘I‘]"Stmas 0pen|ng Hﬂurs

cause and we plan to become a drop off point Thursday 23rd December 08:30 - 17:00

for local donations in 2022. Friday 24th December 08:30 - 17:00
Saturday 26th December - Closed
We would be extremely grateful if our clients Sunday 26th December - Closed
could help too! Even a like and share on social Monday 27th December - Closed
media goes a long way, however, it's not too Tuesday 28th December - Closed
late to donate. You can donate to their amazon Wednesday 29th December - 08:30 -
wish list here 17:00
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/Is/151L [RLEEENEC{UGINEVE ylEIRIOCHORN VALY
4QTOH1HDQ or their go fund me page here Friday 31st December - 08:30 - 17:00

Monday 3rd January - Closed
Tuesday 4th January - Closed
Wednesday bth January - 08:30 - 17:00

https://www.gofundme.com/f/z297mb-norahs-

north-pole.
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THANK YOU TO OUR CUSTOMERS

The Unite Group would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
All of the team would like to thank you for your support throughout 2021 and wish
you all the best for a successful 2022.

The team will be operating and providing support and assistance as normal
throughout the festive period, please contact us by calling 0191 466 1050 or by
email support@theunitegroup.co.uk

We would also like to remind you to get your out of office messages, greeting’s and
message changes over to us by Wednesday 22nd December, this will enable the
team to ensure all requests are actioned before the Christmas holidays.
Finally we hope you and your families have a great time over the holiday period.

A

We would like to wish all of our clients a.very Merry Christmas and. a prosperous New Yeor

jrom everyone. at The Unite Group
Our office will remain open throughout the jestive pericd
excluding Bank Holidays and Weekends
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